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Rep.-Elect Cabral-Guevara Selected as Vice-Chair for Mental Health Committee 

Neenah, WI - Representative-Elect Rachael Cabral-Guevara was informed that she was selected 

to serve as Vice-Chair for the Assembly Committee on Mental Health. Representative-Elect 

Rachael Cabral-Guevara (R-Neenah) issued the following statement: 

 

“I'm happy to announce that I have been selected as Vice-Chair for the Assembly Committee on 

Mental Health. I am looking forward to working with constituents, colleagues, and Chairman 

Tittl to improve the lives of those living with mental illness and their families. Beyond that, 

during this pandemic, it's important that all of us look after one another and our own mental 

health.” 

“Having family members of my own and caring for patients who have struggled with mental 

illness, I am hopeful my experience dealing with these issues can be beneficial.” 

“I encourage anyone to reach out if you would like to meet and discuss what we can do together 

to improve the lives of those affected by mental health issues.” 
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